STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G, BROWN Jr., Govemor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
BAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3208

January 31, 2012

Ann H. Kim

Pacific Gas and Electric Company, Law Department
P.O. Box 7442

San Francisco, CA 94120

Re: PG&E Extension Filing for the 2011 Annual Reports
Dear Ms. Kim:

By your letter dated January 17, 2012, Pacific Gas and Electric Company requests an
extension of time to file certain annual reports for 2011 required by General Orders 77-M,
104-A, and D.86-12-095.

First, PG&E requests an extension from April 2" until May 31, 2011 to file data required by
G.O. 77-M on dues, donations, subscriptions, contributions and payments to attorneys. Your
letter states that PG&E needs the extension to allow sufficient time to organize the recorded
information and to enable PG&E to file a single rather than a bifurcated G.O. 77-M report.
PG&E proposes to file this data at the same time it files the G.O. 77-M report on
compensation on May 31, 2012 as required by D. 06-12-029. PG&E’s request for extension
to file the G.O. 77-M report on dues, donations, subscriptions, contributions and payments
to attorneys on May 31, 2012 is granted.

Second, PG&E requests an extension of time form April 2, 2012 to April 30, 2012 to file
the G.O. 104-A Annual Report and the G.0O.104-A Standard Pacific Gas Line, Inc. Annual
Repott. Your letter states that the financial information required in these reports is similar
to information included in the annual reports to the Federal Energy regulatory Commission
(FERC) which are due on April 18" of each year. Your letter notes that additional time is
needed to ensure consistency with annual reports to the FERC. PG&E is hereby granted the
extension as requested to file the G.O 104-A Annual report and the G.O,104-A Standard
Pacific Gas Line, Inc. Annual report.

' D.06-12-029 requires that PG&E file the G.0O. 77-M data on dues, donations,
subscriptions, contributions, and payments to attorneys by March 31 of each year. Since
March 31 falls on a Saturday this year, the due date for 2011 without the requested
extension is Monday April 2, 2012.
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Finally, PG&E requests an extension of time to file the Gas Pipeline Replacement Program
(GPRP) annual report required by D. 86-12-095 from April 2, 2012 to April 30, 2012. Your
letter states that additional time is needed to analyze data for this report.

PG&E is hereby granted the extension as requested to file the GPRP annual report on April
30, 2012. PG&E shall serve a copy of this letter on the service lists for its 2011 general rate
case A.09-12-020, R.05-10-030 and 1.10-07-027 within 2 business days of receipt of this
letter and service may be done by email,

aul Clanon
Executive Director
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